
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

In an effort to support all students, teachers will be recording their lessons.  This will allow for students 
to access instruction at any time through their google classroom pages.  Although the recordings will 
primarily focus on the teacher, there is a chance that students can appear in the recording.   

The video recordings will not be made public for any reason and will be housed in the google classroom 
forum only.  If you do not give permission for your student to appear in any video of instruction, please 
return the following form to the office.   

Sincerely, 

Freeman Administrative Team 

I do NOT give permission for the teacher to post a video of instruction that my child appears in for the 
sole purpose of student access.   

Student Name: ____________________________ 

Signature of Parent/Guardian: __________________________________ 

Date: _______________________ 

Instructional Recording-Opt Out 
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